
LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

May 18, 2015

TO: Honorable John Whitmire, Chair, Senate Committee on Criminal Justice
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2135 by Miller, Doug (Relating to the purchasing of a firearm of an honorably retired

or deceased peace officer.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Government Code to permit certain individuals to purchase a firearm
from governmental entities. The governmental entity would be required to set the purchasing
amount not to exceed fair market value. The bill would repeal Section 170.002, Local Government
Code.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, KJo, ESi, SD, EK
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